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To: All Parties of Record in Case No. A0-87-48 

From: Doug Walthc:r DLtJ 
Re: The Empire District Electric Company 

Date: September 25, 1987 

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform you that The 
Empire District Electric Company, the Office of the Public 
Counsel and the Staff of the Public Service Commission have 
been involved in discussions that have led to a tentative 
agreement whereby Empire will reduce its rates. These 
discussions were initiated as a result of an investigation 
undertaken by Staff. A substantial portion of this reduction 
is due to the effects of the Tax Reform Act of 1986. 

If any party has any questions aoout this agreement, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at (314)751-8706. 
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